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November 8, 2021




VIA EMAIL:  submissions@nyirc.gov
To Whom It May Concern:

My name is Judith Schneider, and I am a resident of the 12th Congressional District and the Vice President of the East Sixties Neighborhood Association, as well as being the Secretary of Friends of St. Catherine’s Park and a former CB8 Member. I have lived here for over 54 years and have been active in representing our community. 
Throughout the COVID19 crisis, over 150 of the small businesses who are ESNA members were gravely impacted. As ESNA’s Vice President, it is critical this area is represented by a member of Congress who will support small businesses and ensure their full revitalization just as our current representative has done. As a member of democratic leadership, our current Representative fought for the PPP and EIDl grant and loan programs as well as the restaurant revitalization fund, which helped keep our small businesses’ doors open and serving our community. 

On behalf of the neighborhood association and all the members of our community, I think it is important to maintain our current representation we have had over the years, which has been excellent.
Sincerely,

EAST SIXTIES NEIGHBORHOOH ASSOCIATION, INC.

Judith E. Schneider

Judith E. Schneider 

Vice President

“Celebrating the Spirit of Neighborhood”

